Date:Feb 22, 2010

To: TMMC/ Board of Directors at Highline Meadows

From:

Subject: Destruction of the Landscape and Beauty of Complex by Maintenance Personnel 4 Wheeler
Dear Sirs,

It is Obvious that you don't care and have never cared about the Beautification of the complex to allow
the maintenance personnel to parade around the complex and leave tracks everywhere in the snow in
the commons areas.

We pay these maintenance personnel a lot of money each year to maintain this community. It is
obvious that they don't care about the landscape, as they are destroying the sprinklers each year by
piling several thousand pounds of giant snow mounds all over the grassy areas.

Your hired handyman performed non-permitted updates of the porches and have several unpainted.

I am sure the community would like a nice and beautiful and well maintained property, but lately it is
clear that even when it snows, the walks will not be cleared in time.

Currently, Big and giant mounds of snow and 4 wheeler tracks surround the complex making it look
very unsightly.

This is not a amusement park for the maintenance personnel!

The street fence recently was struck and was lying down on the street for days, the sign at the entrance
was falling for several days, lights in the parking lot were ignored for months....... can't the
maintenance personnel do something quicker?

Why don't the emergency lights on my floor work for the last 4 months?

I would like a response in writing on what if anything the Board of Directors is going to do about these
issues?

Sincerely,
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